From: (CAB-SIMSON) on behalf of (CAB-SIMSON)

Sent: mardi 11 février 2020 17:48
To: CAB SIMSON ARCHIVES

**Subject:** FW: possible appointment between Mr. Stefano Grassi and

in the coming weeks

Attachments: RE: possible appointment between and

Maurel in the coming weeks

Hello,

To register please + holding reply.

Thank you,

Jo

From: @total.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 5:02 PM

To: (CAB-SIMSON) @ec.europa.eu>

Subject: possible appointment between and in the

coming weeks

Dear Mrs

Further to our phone call of today, I am enquiring about the possibility for my boss,

Total, to meet in the coming

weeks in order to make acquaintance.

Do you think it will be possible?

Thank you very much and best regards,



@total.com





CONFIDENTIALITY. This email (including any attachments) is sent by or on behalf of a lawyer and contains information which may be confidential and privileged. It may not be used other than for the purpose for which it has been sent. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender immediately.